From: Brian wardhaugh

Sent: Tuesday, 31 October 2023 2:22 PM
To: NRC

Subject: Feral animals

As a veteran horticulturist in the lllawarra | would like to see more resources thrown at the deer population.

It is heartbreaking to see local regeneration destroyed by deer, as if our flora and fauna don't have enough to deal
with.

There are huge ramifications for the loss of species on the escarpment , as well as the danger these animals pose to
humans in urban areas.

Please find a way to protect our natural environment from more harm Regards, Brian wardhaugh

Sent from my iPhone





